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Downie, Chelsea

From: Gail Osherenko <gail.osherenko@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, May 14, 2012 9:34 PM
To: sbcob
Subject: please support Goleta Beach 2.0

Dear Supervisors, 
Please support the Goleta Beach Park - Goleta Beach 2.0 project.  What to do about Goleta Beach has been 
problematic for years now.  It was one of the first issues I learned about when coming to Santa Barbara in 2003 
to teach Coastal Law and Policy.  Now we finally have a plan that will meet with Coastal Commission 
approval, not cause loss of beach further along the coastline and bring management into better alignment with 
nature.  Please support the measure. 
Thank you, 
Gail 
 
--  
Gail Osherenko 
Project Scientist, Marine Science Institute 
805 898 8775 landline 
805 886 1182 mobile    


